Annual HOA Meeting Will Be Tuesday, March 29, at Longmont Public Library  
We will meet in room A-B at 7 p.m. A board meeting will follow if there is time (room must be vacated by 8:45). Important agenda items are the election of a new board member; driveway parking rules for work vehicles, large trucks, and RVs; whether the HOA should pay for sidewalk snow removal at our entrances and along Sunset St.; possible improvements to our entrances and Eagleview Circle island; and possibly changing the annual HOA dues due date from May 1 to July 1. The letter announcing the annual meeting will contain a proxy form for attendance. Because the required quorum for meetings is now just 15% of members (about 28 households), we expect to meet this quorum and thus not need to schedule a subsequent meeting – so come to this meeting to have your input heard!

HOA Easter Egg Hunt Will Be Held Saturday, March 27 at the Eagleview Circle Island
Thanks to a few new volunteers, the egg hunt will begin at 10:00 a.m. followed by a light breakfast (coffee, juice, pastries or muffins). Bring your baskets. Even if you don’t have children participating, come and visit with your neighbors! 

New Treasurer Needed
We need a replacement for our current Treasurer, who has held the position for the last 10 years (the office would typically be held for 3 years). He will work with the new Treasurer during collection of the 2016 dues. Our HOA is run by volunteers to keep our costs (i.e., your annual dues) down. Respond to treas@fachoa.org if interested.


Yard-of-the-Month Program Will Start in May This Year
The Yard-of-the-Month contest will run from May-September this year as well as considering Halloween decorations in October and holiday decorations in December. Email soc@fachoa.org  if you would like to volunteer for the committee that selects the winners.

Squirrels
In the last newsletter, we asked for input about how to keep squirrels from damaging property and entering our homes. A homeowner responded, “Like it or not, [squirrels] are part of our ecosystem. As we continue to encroach on their habitats, the best advice is to take responsibility for your own home … to prevent them from making nests there. Take a look at the website of a former Greenwood Wildlife Rehabilitation volunteer, Jack Murphy (www.urbanwildliferescue.org), for humane solutions to squirrels and other wildlife.”

Website Link for House and Landscaping Improvements
[bookmark: _GoBack]As a reminder, our website (www.fachoa.org/documents.html) has links to approval forms for all house and landscaping improvements.         


